
Presbytery	of	Wabash	Valley					Report	of	Plymouth	Team	

The Plymouth Team commissioned to work with the First Presbyterian Church of 
Plymouth is off to a slow start. Team members met in early December to 
understand the tasks, but with the resignation of moderator Rebecca Kuiken, 
the Plymouth team is re-grouping.  They plan to gather in early March to meet 
the Plymouth leaders and forge ahead to find the best ways to support and 
encourage the Plymouth congregation in their challenges and hopes. 
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